
 

To:  Mayor Tim Kabat 

From:  Rita Carranza, DART Victim Services Coordinator 

Date:   9/20/19 

Re:  Clothesline Project Display at City Hall 

Message: 

I am asking your permission to display the Clothesline Project again this year during the month 

of October for Domestic Violence Awareness Month. We would like to hang the T-shirts off the 

second floor bridge that goes to the treasurer’s office. 

The Clothesline Project is a program started on Cape Cod, MA, in 1990 to address the issue of 
violence against women. It is a vehicle for women affected by violence to express their emotions 
by decorating a shirt. They then hang the shirt on a clothesline to be viewed by others as 
testimony to the problem of violence against women.  
 
Thank you for all your support and providing survivors and their families with a venue to 
courageously bring awareness to the community. 
 

Sincerely, 

Rita Carranza 

Rita Carranza 
DART, Victim Services Coordinator  
608-789-8603 
carranzardart@gmail.com 
dartcoord@nhagainstabuse.com 
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